
Effective 11/26/18, if you are permanently or temporarily 
disabled and unable to sit East/West, you may request 
North/South seating for up to one week at a time. 

We need to know what day(s) you will be playing and who 
you will be playing with.   There will be NO permanent N/S 
seats reserved for anyone.  Everyone must make a 
reservation.  

The easiest way to do this is by sending an email to:  
scdbc.directors@cox.net.   All the Directors have access 
to this email address.  

If you do not make a reservation ahead of time, you will 
not be guaranteed a N/S when you arrive at the game.  

If you have made a reservation and cannot play that 
day, please call or email and let us know you will not be 
there.  

If you do not use email, you will have to find a way to 
notify the Directors, Club Manager, or a Board Member of 
your need for a N/S seat or your cancellation of same.

We understand that some of you really need a N/S seat at 
our games.  However, if you do not, please don't reserve a 
N/S just because you prefer to sit that way.   Mix it up a 
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little and play in a different direction once in awhile!

We appreciate your cooperation and efforts to make 
reservations only when absolutely necessary.

Thank you.

Jo Harris, President


